
G E T T I N G  R E A DY

Gratitude  

On your wedding day, enjoy
exclusive access to Gratitude,
our wedding preparation suite. 
Designed for hair and makeup 
(and maybe a few mimosas!)
this beautiful space is ideal
for photos. 

CER EM O N Y

The Loft   

Glide down the aisle under 
hand-hewn beams in our light-
filled loft, conveniently next 
door to Gratitude. Spectacular 
lighting in this space sets the 
stage for your ceremony.

CO CK TA I L  H O U R   

Taylor House

After the ceremony,  
gather in the grand parlors  
at Taylor House. Enjoy a 
stunning reception with 
cocktails and delectable  
passed hors d’ouevres.

R E CEP T I O N  &  D I N N ER 

Aurora Inn   

Enjoy the elegance of a plated 
dinner with your loved ones 
coordinated by our in-house 
team. Our award-winning 
culinary team will prepare 
culinary delights that your 
guests will remember for years.

CO N TAC T  U S  AT  S A L E S @ I N N S O FAU R O R A .CO M

Winter Weddings
• Wedding Coordination   • Rehearsal    • Ceremony    • Four Hour Reception with Hosted Bar    • Champagne Toast

• Three Passed Hors D’oeuvres    • Plated Dinner     • Tables, Chairs, and Linens

PACK AG E  P R I CE  F O R  5 0  G U E S T S  S TA R T I N G  AT  $275  P E R  P E R S O N   

November 2023 — April 2024

Package is subject to a 23% service charge and 8% sales tax
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